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I oppose the proposition making Oregonians vote in person as the standard instead 

of mail-in vote. The first election I have voted in was the 2020 primaries and then 

onward, including midterms. I have worked on those dates, which would've made it 

incredibly difficult to vote in person before the polls closed. To live in a state with the 

special and unique identity of voting by mail should not be taken from us. Taking 

away this right is taking away the ability for Oregonians to cast in their vote and have 

their voice heard.  

 

If this law changes, expect Oregonians to not vote. Losing faith in this state and the 

nation is not an option. 


